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Dear Parents and Carers,

Own Clothes Day – Friday 27th June 2025

In Support of the Thomas Theyer Foundation We are delighted to let you know that on Friday 27th June, pupils are invited to take part in an Own Clothes Day for a £1 donation to raise money for the Thomas Theyer Foundation.

The Thomas Theyer Foundation is a wonderful local charity that supports children and young people with special educational needs and disabilities (SEND), and those facing difficult life circumstances. The Foundation also offers vital support to their families and carers.

Their work focuses on promoting physical and mental wellbeing through access to exercise and outdoor activity, offering respite breaks and therapeutic support services to those who need it most. The charity was established in memory of Thomas Samuel Theyer, a pupil at one of our fellow schools in the St Ralph Sherwin Catholic Multi Academy Trust, who sadly passed away in 2013.

At St Philip Howard, we have been fortunate to benefit from the Foundation’s support through funded opportunities for our SEND pupils to attend Whitehall residential trips, helping them to develop resilience, self-esteem, and team-building skills.

We hope you will join us in supporting this fantastic cause. Your £1 donation will help the Thomas Theyer Foundation continue their vital work and make a meaningful difference to the lives of children and families across our community.

Thank you in advance for your generosity.

Kind Regards, 
  
Vicky Wright 
  
Special Educational Needs Co-ordinator
Associate Assistant Headteacher 
St Philip Howard Catholic Voluntary Academy 
E-mail: vwright@sph.srscmat.co.uk 
Tel: 01457 853 611 
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